
New and Improved
School Bus Tracking 

with MarvelBus



www.KCPublicSchools.org

Contact:
support@marvelbus.com

or use the MarvelBus
feedback form.




PHONE:
(816) 418-8825 ext. #2



EMAIL:

Transportation@kcpublicschools.org



NEED
ASSISTANCE? 

KCPS TRANSPORTATION
NOW AVAILABLE

FOR KCPS
PARENTS 




Provides
peace of
mind to busy
parents.
Offers live
bus tracking,
delay
notifications,
and more

WELCOME 
TO THE FUTURE

mailto:support@marvelbus.com


View your child’s bus
location in real time
Automatic updates
of bus substitution
SMS notifications
inform you if your
child’s bus is delayed
or canceled
Supports families
with multiple children
at different schools

WHY USE
MARVELBUS?




KCPS has worked directly with MarvelBus to develop
a Mobile APP for parents to track their child’s bus. MarvelBus
will be available at the start of fall semester for all families
enrolled by August 1. If you were not enrolled by August 1st,
you will be able to access MarvelBus on September 6th.

HOW TO ACCESS
MARVELBUS: 






Parents/guardians with a
child eligible to ride the
bus will receive a
MarvelBus account.
No set-up required! Start
by searching “MarvelBus”
in the app store on your
Apple or Android device.
Download the free
application and get
started by logging in with
your email address or
phone number as
registered with the district.

OPT IN FOR
NOTIFICATIONS:


Opt in for SMS notifications
by navigating to “Notification
Settings” on the upper right.
You can also select the
language in which you want
to receive the text messages.

VERY IMPORTANT: 
Parents must log-in using their
email address or phone
number as registered with the
district in Infinite Campus.
MarvelBus cannot change
students’ route or stop
assignments.


